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Happy New Year PEaK Project Managers! 

The PEaK Project does not require a Quarterly Report however; it does require a fiscal 

request for funds with appropriate supporting documentation.  The Special Education Office 

requests that any requests for reimbursement for the first semester (August 2018 through 

December 2018) be made by January 31, 2019.  Requests for reimbursement should be sent to 

Pete Biaggio at pete.biaggio@nebraska.gov.  If an amendment is needed, please ensure the 

attached form is submitted and approved prior to any reimbursement requests.   
 

Transition Conference 2019 

Registration is open for the 2019 Transition Conference scheduled for February 26-27, 

2019 in Kearney.  There is an outstanding line-up of over 40 sessions including nationally 

recognized keynotes and  practitioners from across the state sharing practices.  Participants are 

encouraged to bring their laptops as several sessions provide hands-on learning activities. 

Additional information is attached.  Contact Alice.senseney@nebraska.gov or 402-471-2775 if 

you have questions. 

 
Article from Edutopia -  The importance of self-care for administrators 

            As you begin the New Year, we thought the linked article above might be appropriate. It always 

helps to focus on ‘self’ first, and then focus on the tasks at hand. 

 

Steve and Amy 
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